July 25, 2017
The Emmett City Council held a budget workshop meeting at 501 E. Main Street, Emmett, Idaho.

Mayor Petrie called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Council Present:  Mayor Petrie, Councilmen Shawn Alder, Tona Henderson, Dave Hodges, Jefferson Jenkins, Michelle Welch, and Mike Stout. 
Staff Present:  City Clerk Lyleen Jerome, Police Chief Gary Scheihing, Deputy Chief of Police Steve Kunka, Librarian Alyce Kelley, Superintendent of Public Works Bruce Evans, Systems Administrator Mike Knittel, Fire Chief Curt Christensen and Building Official Brian Sullivan, and Economic Development Coordinator Debi Roeper.
Public Present: Brent Willis
Fiscal Year 2017/2018 Budget

City Clerk presented the revenues and expenditures for the General Fund as proposed. 
Councilman Hodges made a MOTION TO ADJOURN. A SECOND made by Councilman Alder. Motion Carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m.
______________________________   
                   ________________________________         
Mayor Gordon Petrie


      
       City Clerk Lyleen Jerome
